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June 20, 2013
RE: Remodeling plans for 1138 Spaight St.

We are the direct neighbors of John Curtin and Melody Niwot, 1138 Spaight St. This letter is to confirm
that John and Melody have consulted with us regarding the proposed changes to the rear of their home,
including the demolition of the current mud porch and the addition of a new three season porch. They
have also discussed proposed changes to the front of their home, specifically the addition of windows to
the porch area. They have shared the proposed plans with us and we have had the opportunity to
discuss them. We fully and enthusiastically support the proposed changes.

Sincerely,

=

Pete and Carrie Ammel, 1140 Spaight St.
(608)630-7424

e Tudsy

TR Loon and Tracie Tudor, 1136 Spaight St.

(608) 239-5454




